
Yes it absolutely should be allowed 

As a current volunteer, I can only say that I am completely overwhelmed by the support we 
are receiving from the community on a daily basis.  
The whole of the public and business community has come to together to show support for 
our station.  
The need for change has never been greater and so far the comments I have received prove 
that this is a much needed asset in our Town which the station is proud to serve. It would be 
senseless to continue with our present set of commitments 

 


